
NOTICE OF ERRATA 

TO 

REPORT 

OF 

COMMISSION OF ENQUIRY APPOINTED TO ENQUIRE INTO THE ENTIRE 

PROCESS WHICH LED TO THE CONSTRUCTION OF THE LAS ALTURAS 

TOWERS LOCATED AT LADY YOUNG GARDENS, MORVANT. 

The following Errata was issued by the Commission on 12th September 2016, 

and is to be inserted as page 180A of the Report of the Commission of Enquiry 

into the construction of the Las Alturas Towers, Morvant submitted to His 

Excellency the President of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago on 7th 

September 2016. 

ERRATA 

(Correction to page 178) 

ABSTRACT 

Part D of Chapter 7 of the Report deals with "Liability". At para. 7.77, (lines 1-

4) the Report states- 

"... It was under his stewardship [Mr. Garcia's] that Buildings "H" and "I" 

were proposed to be built in an area unsuitable for development and were 

recommended for demolition." 

Chapter 8 of the Report lists all the Conclusions and Recommendations 

contained in the Report. 

Para. 7.77 of Chapter 7 should have been replicated in Chapter 8 at Para 4 on 

page 178. However, as a result of clerical errors in the preparation of the 

Report, the words "proposed to be" were inadvertently omitted in line 4 and the 



words "were recommended for demolition" were erroneously inputted as 

"earmarked to be demolished". 

CORRECTION  

(page 178, para 4) 

Page Reads Should Read 

178-para. 4 Gl
. . . 	 It 	was 	under 	his It 	was 	under 	his 

(lines 2-3) stewardship 	that stewardship 	that 

Buildings 	"H" 	and 	"I" Buildings 	"H" 	and 	"I" 

were built in an 	area were proposed to be built 

unsuitable 	 for in an area unsuitable for 

development 	and 	were development 	and 	were 

earmarked 	to 	be recommended 	for 

demolished" demolition". 

Dated this 12th day of September, 2016. 
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IUSTICE MUSTAPHIGRAHIM 
CHAIRMAN 
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